Diane Vernesoni
topsham
LD 158

I am writing testimony to urge you to vote "OUGHT TO PASS" on LD158, An Act to
direct the Secretary of State to establish a date each year for voting by absentee ballot.
The idea that this isn't practiced in the state of Maine is unbelievable to me. It opens
up the chances of mishandling absentee ballots and illegitimizing the outcome of
Maine elections. Absentee ballots are already a very uncontrolled means of voting. If
you add a wider and more uncontrolled period to vote, it will only make it more out of
control. Absentee ballots are being used far too often and for more and more poor
reasons. Therefore, I urge you to vote OUGHT TO PASS and help keep our elections
more legitimate!

Thank you!



